South Dakota Chapter of The Wildlife Society

AWARD NOMINATIONS


The Awards Committee is currently soliciting award nominations for the 2022 Wildlife Professional of the Year and the Citizen’s Wildlife Awards.  Each year SDTWS recognizes one wildlife professional and one state citizen for their outstanding contributions in the arena of wildlife resource management.  If you would like to nominate an individual for either of these awards, please submit a letter of nomination to me no later than January 15, 2022.
Letters of nomination should include information on the nominee’s personal, educational, and professional background; details regarding the individual’s involvement in wildlife management projects and programs; and a description of other outstanding efforts worthy of recognition.  If you have questions regarding formulation of nomination letters, please feel free to contact me.

This is a great opportunity to recognize those who go the extra mile in their stewardship of South Dakota’s wildlife resources.  So please submit your nominations via, mail or 
E-mail by January 15, 2022.  Thanks!

SDTWS Awards Committee

SD Game, Fish, and Parks

20641 SD HWY 1806

Ft. Pierre, SD  57501

Office: (605) 223-7709
E-mail: Nathan.Baker@state.sd.us 
To:	Federal and State Natural Resource Management Agency Personnel, NGOs





From:	Nathan Baker, Awards Committee


	SD Chapter of The Wildlife Society





Subject: 	2022 WILDLIFE PROFESSIONAL OF THE YEAR AWARD and


	CITIZEN’S WILDLIFE AWARD








